
 

 

 

 

 

February 21, 1997   

 

 

 

Mr. Robert Arreola 

510 G Street, NE 

Washington, DC 2000 

 

Dear Rob: 

 

Enclosed please find one copy of the letter of recommendation that we sent to each person on your 

data list.  Thank you for setting up the merge for us.  Please let me know if there is anything else 

we can do. 

 

I wish you success in your future employment endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and Associate Director for  

   Research & Analysis 


